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Rule Summary 

Post-tenure review at Texas A&M-Kingsville (TAMUK) is required of all tenured faculty. Post­
tenure review is intended to support tenure and promote continued academic professional 
development. Post-tenure review includes annual performance reviews and a periodic 
comprehensive review of tenured faculty that is intended to enhance and protect, not diminish, 
the important guarantees of tenure and academic freedom through a positive, thorough, fair, and 
transparent process. 

This rule, required by System Regulation 12. 06, Post-Tenure Review of Faculty and Teaching 
Effectiveness, describes the process for post-tenure review of tenured faculty members. 

Rule 

1. POST-TENURE REVIEW

1.1. All tenured faculty at T AMUK are subject to annual performance reviews and periodic
post-tenure reviews. 

1.2. Faculty members with administrative assignments, such as department chairs, 
assistant/associate deans, and directors of programs, must be evaluated on the faculty 
portion of their appointments only. 

1.2.1. Individuals returning to tenured faculty roles from a fully administrative 
position will undergo post-tenure review no sooner than three years and no later 
than six years after entering the new role as determined by the individual in 
consultation with the dean. 

1.2.2. Faculty who occupy administrative roles that comprise at least 75% workload 
are exempt from the post-tenure review process. 

1.2.3. These procedural guidelines must not be interpreted or applied to infringe on 
the tenure system, academic freedom, due process, or other protected rights, nor 
to establish new term-tenure systems or to require faculty to reestablish their 
credentials for tenure. 
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